
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Points to note: 

 Saturday 1st October – PTA Nature Fete, 12 – 3pm at school 

 Thursday 6th October – Maple class assembly, 2.45pm in the Main Hall 

 New school website address is www.churchfields-q1e.org.uk  

 Check PE days – some changes have been made (see below) 

 Action needed: Photo permissions update online (will take 2 minutes) by Friday 14th October 

for all children on this link https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P6SFZSC  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It’s hard to believe we are at the end of September already! We look forward to welcoming the Year 6 

children back this afternoon from their residential adventure in Hertfordshire. A huge thank you to the 

staff who have given a week of their time and have been away from their families to make the 

experience possible for the children.  
 

The new Churchfields website has now launched and you can visit it here: www.churchfields-q1e.org.uk. 

We hope you find it a useful website to visit as well as our social media channels on Twitter 

@ChurchfieldsPri and Instagram @churchfields_primary. 
 

We want to give you and the community lots of information about the school and a flavour of what 

happens during the school day. We would like to include lots of images of what happens in the school to 

help celebrate the children's work in an exciting and immediate way and we need to ensure the school's 

photography permissions are up to date for each child.  
 

We would be very grateful if you could take two minutes to complete the linked form by Friday 14 

October 2022. It is important that we do receive a response for each child whether your decision is to 

allow or to withhold permission. 
 

To comply with GDPR (UK General Data Protection Regulation) legislation, we need your permission to 

use a photograph or video of your child on our digital channels or in printed publications. If we use 

images of individual pupils, we will not use the names of any child in the accompanying text or photo 

caption online or in print. We may include pictures of pupils that have been drawn by the pupils. 
 

The form has two brief questions and you will be asked to tick yes or no for each of them. If you have 

more than one child at Churchfields, please complete the survey for each child. The first question is 

about whether you allow your child's image to appear on Churchfield Primary School’s communications 

channels. These include the weekly newsletter that is emailed to all parents/carers and uploaded to the 

school website, as well as on the school website itself, Twitter feed and Instagram feed. 
 

The second question is about the platforms where we can share learning – e.g. Tapestry and Seesaw. 

These are behind a login, so we are asking permission so that your child's images can be shared with the 

rest of their class.  
 

These preferences will be valid for the time your child attends Churchfields Primary School unless you 

notify us otherwise. You may change your preference by emailing admin@churchfields.q1e.org.uk  
 

Please complete the form here: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P6SFZSC  
 

Thank you very much in advance for your help with this and I look forward to seeing many of you at the 

PTA Nature Fete tomorrow. 
 

With best wishes, 
 

Sarah Atherton 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.churchfields-q1e.org.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P6SFZSC
http://www.churchfields-q1e.org.uk/
mailto:admin@churchfields.q1e.org.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/P6SFZSC


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days from Monday 3rd October 

Unfortunately, Mr Sweeney will be away from school for a while as he is treated for a back problem – 

please join us in wishing him a speedy recovery. We have therefore made some changes to PE days 

to make sure children can still have their lessons. Thank you for your understanding. 

Reception 

 Beech class – Friday 

 Palm class – Friday 

Year 1 

 Rowan class – Wednesday and Friday 

 Silver Birch class – Wednesday and Friday 

Year 2 

 Ginkgo class - Monday and Wednesday 

 Hickory class – Wednesday and Thursday 

 Maple class – Tuesday and Thursday  

Year 3 

 Baobab class – Monday and Thursday 
 Poplar class – Wednesday and Friday 
 Sumac class – Thursday and Friday 

 

Year 4 

 Hazel class – Monday and Thursday 

 Sycamore class – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 5 

 Cherry class – Monday (swimming) and 

Tuesday 

 Olive class – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 6 

 Elm class – Monday and Tuesday 

 Oak class – Tuesday and Thursday 

ARC 

 Acer class – Monday (swimming) 

 Ash class – Monday (swimming) and 

Thursday 

 

Considerate Parking and Road Use Reading Volunteers Needed 
  

 

 

 
 

If you would be willing to come in and hear 

children read, we would love to hear from you! 

You will have training before you begin and we 

can arrange a DBS check if you don’t already 

have one. Please email the school office if you 

are interested on admin@churchfields.q1e.org.uk  

We do encourage families to walk, scoot or 

cycle to school and storage areas are available 

on site. 
 

If you are driving to school, please do so 

considerately which includes not parking on the 

zig zags/double yellow lines, stopping in the 

middle of the road or keeping your engine on 

when parked. 
 

 
 

               

 Our first priority is to ensure all 

children and adults are safe. 

Please do talk to any member of 

staff if you have any worries for 

yourself or others in our 

community. 

mailto:admin@churchfields.q1e.org.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthday Book Donations 

Thank you and happy 

birthday to Grayson, Tilly, 

Oliver, Jonah and 

Imogen who have 

donated these new titles 

to the library! 

  

   
 

Churchfields Children Love the Library 

 

 

Year 3 have loved reading ‘Luna Loves Library 

Day’ and battled the weather to visit 

Beckenham Library this week. When we got there it 

was an amazing time finding out about all of the 

books and other things we can use for free. The 

librarian showed us the different sections and how 

to take out books.  We also played a game to 

share our love of books. 

Emily & Rose, Poplar 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Residential Adventures 

  
 

 
 

 

   

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Assembly Dates 2022/23 

Class assemblies will be held in the school hall, starting at 2.45pm. 

Autumn Term 

06.10.22 Maple 

13.10.22 Ginkgo 

03.11.22 Hazel 

10.11.22 Sycamore 

17.11.22 Baobab 

24.11.22 Elm 

 

Spring Term 

26.01.23 Oak 

02.02.23 Silver Birch 

02.03.23 Hickory 

09.03.23 Sumac 

16.03.23 Olive 

23.03.23 Ash 

 

Summer Term 

04.05.23 Cherry 

11.05.23 Rowan 

18.05.23 Palm 

25.05.23 Acer 

15.06.23 Beech 

 

 
 

 

Term Dates 2022/23 
 

Autumn Term 
 

Last day of Autumn1 term: Friday 21 October 
 

Autumn half term holiday: Monday 24 October – Friday 28 October 
 

First day of Autumn 2 term: Monday 31 October 
 

Last day of Autumn 2 term: Friday 16 December 

 

Spring Term 
 

First day of Spring 1 term:  Wednesday 4 January 
 

Last day of Spring 1 term: Friday 10 February 
 

Spring half term holiday:  Monday 13 February – Friday 17 February 
 

First day of Spring 2 term: Monday 20 February 
 

Last day of Spring 2 term:  Friday 31 March 

 

Summer Term 
  

Inset Day:  Monday 17 April – school closed to children 
 

First day of Summer 1 term:  Tuesday 18 April 
 

Bank holiday: Monday 1 May – school closed to children 
 

Last day of Summer 1 term: Friday 26 May 
 

Spring half term holiday: Monday 29 May – Friday 2 June 
 

Inset Day: Monday 5 June – school closed to children 
 

First day of Summer 2 term: Tuesday 6 June 
 

Last day of Summer 2 term: Friday 21 July 

 
 
 


